
Muletown H.O.G. 

November 21, 2017 Chapter Meeting 

Minutes 

 

The November meeting was held at Puckett’s Restaurant of Columbia.  The business meeting was called 

to order at approximately 7:00 pm by Assistant Director, Ken Steverson.     The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited.  Two visitors attended tonight.  Dan Morris’ wife Kathy, and Bruce and Lisa Tardiff’s 

granddaughter Ella Grace. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Eddie (Zero) Fisher stated that the current balance is $808.61 with no deposits or 

withdrawals since last meeting.  Zero told the chapter about the decision to charge for the Christmas 

dinner was just to break even for expenses.  Also, it was brought up that the chapter dues for 2018 will 

rise by $5.00 to $25.00.  There will continue to be a $5.00 discount for early payment up until the first 

meeting in February.   

 

Membership Report:  Terry Fox reported that we currently have 47 members.  

 

Head Road Captain Report:  Rides are complete for this year 

 

Activities Report:   Red went over the details of the Christmas party stating that we will have the Dirty 

Santa and Indoor Poker Run again this year.  Poker run will be $5 per card.  The date is 12/16 at 

Stoneybrook Golf Course.  It will be BYOB with beer being purchased at the club house.  Red said he will 

have a tip jar for the staff.    Zero reviewed that there are three ways to pay for you dinner by the 1st of 

Dec.   Pay at the chapter meeting tonight, put your funds in the chapter box at the dealership, or mail 

them to Zero. 

 

Newsletter Report:    Ken covered the report.  The fall newsletter is on the Web.  Ken said that Doc is 

requesting anyone with a good “HOG Tale” should send them to him for the winter newsletter.  Officer 

articles and “HOG Tales” are due 12/02/17 

 

Webmaster Report:   Trish was unable to attend tonight.   

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   Coats for kids are being collected at the dealership.  Size does not matter.  Some 

chapter members brought coats tonight which Ken will take to the dealer tomorrow.  If you donate a 

coat, you will be entered into a drawing for a $200 Harley gift certificate.   The dealer is accepting coats 

until 12/8.   

 

Officers for next year will be; Ken – Asst. Director, Zero – Secretary/Treasurer, Fox – Membership, Red -

Head Road Captain, Bridgett – Activities, Trish – Webmaster, Doc – Newsletter. 

 



Roundtable:  The dealer will have sales this Saturday.  Santa will be there along with a double T-Shirt 

deal, and donuts.  Staging for the HD Christmas parade float has not been determined.  Chapter 

members can ride the float.  Ken stated that the dealership is getting much more involved with the 

community.  Keith Hoagland talked about the classes that the dealer is putting on once a month.  They 

have shown the basics of a stage one kit build.  Drinks and refreshments are provided.  Next class is 

12/14 at 6pm. 

 

Pete Hayes shared that the annual CMA Polar Bear Run will be held again in 2018 on New Year’s Day at 

the Maury County Senior Center.  Blessing of the bikes will be available. 

 

 

50/50:  Keith Hoagland won $55.00 

 


